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We hope you all have enjoyed July and the various local County Fairs. To all the ones 

who competed in the local Fairs we hope you have been successful. We are about to get things 
underway for our August Show. We hope that you all will join us for the show on Saturday, 

August 17 
th  at noon. This will be the second to last show of the year.  

 
We want to thank each and everyone of you whom have helped this year in one way or 

another. To our sponsors we can not thank you enough. Please if you would like to sponsor our 
last 2 shows let us know as soon as possible.  
 

Things to remember for the upcoming months. In August we have our meeting on August 

15 
th  at 7pm at the Arena and our show on August 17 

th  at noon. In September we have our 

meeting on September 19 
th  at 7pm at the arena and our show on September 21 

st  at noon. In 

October we will be going back to our meetings on every 3 
rd  Thursday of the month we will 

notify each month where on the fair grounds they will be depending on weather. In October we 
will review this years shows and begin planning next years events. In November we will be 
voting in a couple of our officers President and Secretary are up for election this year.  If you are 
interested in any of those positions please let us know. Our Officer terms are 2 year terms.  
 
           As we are trying to restructure and make things run smoother. I am looking for your input. 
For years the Saddle Club has mostly ran on the shoulders of one or two people. This can not 
continue. We will be looking for ideas on how our members think it can run smoothly. Please let 
me know. 
 

We hope to see you all on August 15 
th  at our meeting and on the 17 

th  at our show. 


